The Villager rocks!

. The Ontario Curling Association

presented the Russell Villager

with an Ontario Curling Association

Media Award last week

for its coverage of the local curling scene. |
Presenting the award to Martha Tanner,

editor of the Villager, are Jim MacDonald, |

left, Zone 1 representative,

and Jim Campbell, member at large.
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